
Many thanks to everybody who has helped in anyway to raise money for the school through ASSA events. Many of 

you may not know that our swimming pool is totally funded by parental contributions and ASSA funds. We had the 

pool completely rebuilt last year and I think you will agree that we are very lucky to have it! Money raised through 

ASSA events such as After School Cafes, Movie Nights and Summer & Christmas Fairs also pays for other special 

treats that the children would otherwise not have. Some ideas in the pipe line are a new sandpit shed, new staging 

and a memorable school trip. We also need to replace the swimming pool cover! 

If you would like to help at events, or in anyway, big or small, please let us know, all help is very much appreciated!  

24th March - Mother’s Day Stall  3.30pm Outside school - Purchase a small gift or flower for your Mum/Gran   

7th April - Easter Afterschool Café, raffle & Easter competition results! 3.30pm 

26th May - Movie Night - Will include a snack and a drink 

7th July - Summer Fair - 6 - 8pm - Lots of stalls, competitions, BBQ, Bidding Wall & lots more! 

There are 3 very simple ways of helping to raise money for the school without too much effort at all! They are: 

1. 
Donate your empty inkjet printer  car-

tridges & old mobile phones. We get 

about £1 per ink 

cartridge and ap-

prox £70 per  

mobile!  

2. 
Donate your old clothes!  There is a 

collection point by the court. Simply 

bag up old clothes, boots, shoes, sheets 

etc and we get paid by the kilo. A full 

list of what you can and cant recycle is 

on the collection bin. 

3. 
We can collect free donations every time 

you shop online. Please visit   

easyfundraising.org.uk and search for All 

Saints, Bishops Caundle and follow the 

links. There are 3000 shopping sites includ-

ing Amazon and it doesn't cost you a thing! 


